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 Everything you need to know about Semaglutide 
 Pazona MD Partnership Promises

Hello!

Thank you for choosing Pazona MD to help you achieve your weight loss goals. We are
excited to partner with you! Our goal is to deliver an exceptional experience as you
embark on your weight loss journey.

Your healthcare is a partnership. We believe it’s important for you to understand as much
information as possible related to your care. To ensure we are all on the same page,
please review the following resources:

As a reminder, the Pazona MD Weight Loss Program is a monthly membership, similar to
joining a gym. We ask for a 3-month commitment because changes in your body don’t
happen overnight. The medication is not sold per vial but is prescribed to you based on
your weekly tolerance. 

We will be meeting weekly to ensure you are responding to the medication well. I’ll also
help you implement healthy self-care habits. Should you need anything in between our
visits, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Best regards,

The Pazona MD Team
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Important Information

Everyone responds differently to various dosages of medication. With our weight loss

program, the medication is not sold per vial, but is prescribed to you based on your

weekly tolerance. We do not offer medication on a per vial usage basis as it would lead

to many people being over-prescribed and either wasting the medicine or it being used

sporadically by someone not under our care, which is very dangerous.

When enrolling in the program we ask for a minimum three month commitment.

Changes don’t happen overnight. We feel confident that after our three month

partnership you’ll see fantastic results and want to continue on the medication long-

term. We will make exceptions for severe side effects/inability to tolerate medication.
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Promises

Multiple ways to access our providers (patient portal, telemedicine or in-person

visits).

We will ensure medication is in stock and available at your time of need. 

Transparent pricing and communication.

Recommendations based on expert opinions and guidelines.

Expert management of dosing and side effects.

Notify our office at least 48 hours prior to an appointment regarding the need to

reschedule.

Commit to a minimum three month program partnership.

Compliance with taking appropriate dosage of medication.

Contact our office one week prior to needing to pick up medication.

Contact our office immediately as the first step if you develop any side effects from

the medication.

Our Promises To You:

You Promise To:
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